Kester, Tony <kester@aging.sc.gov>
Dickinson, Gerrygdickinson@aging.sc.gov
9/12/2014 2:11:52 PM

Re: snow birds

Thanks for clarifying this.
Sent from my iPad

On Sep 11, 2014, at 3:02 PM, "Dickinson, Gerry" <gdickinson@aging.sc.gov> wrote:

Tony,

I spoke to Ron and he said that if the snowbirds meet the criteria they should get services.

Gerry Dickinson
Program Manager
Policies
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-9867, Fax 803-734-9886
gdickinson@aging.sc.gov
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